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During this busy holiday season, I hope you are finding the time to gather with
family, friends and those you care about to celebrate and share.

I also want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve as your
representative in the State Senate.

In the New Year, please know that I will continue to work to make New York State a
great place to live


